
 

                                            

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 have enjoyed a great start to the year, 

showing themselves to be a lovely, hard working 

class. 

In Maths the children have been learning more about 

place value and rounding, as well as making sure they 

practise and learn their times tables! 

In Literacy we studied a fantastic book called ‘The 

Miraculous Journey of Edward Tulane’, and the class 

went on to write their own adventure stories. 

In Science we studied electricity and the children 

enjoyed making circuits! 

 

For Black History Month we learned about some 

women who have risen to great achievements in 

Science, and the children made beautiful and 

informative posters for our school assembly, which 

they presented extremely well. 

 

In our History lessons we learned about Crimes and Punishments, including Victorian Schools. 

In Religious Education our topic was Hinduism, and we are looking forward to the Diwali 

celebrations next weekend. (Watch out for Firework Displays!) 

In PSHE we studied a unit called ‘Be Yourself’, which included recognising and celebrating 

your own achievements, and expressing yourself. 

We are looking forward to the rest of what we know will be a great Year 4! 

 

 

 

Our Values 

Respect, Kindness, Resilience, 

Integrity, Honesty and Trust 

 

Our Pledge 

 Listen and Learn  

 Do your best 

 Look after each other 

 Look after our school  

 

  

 

 

 


